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1. Do you have a post at your organisation that is entitled or 

encompasses roles associated with a Data Protection Officer? 
The Health Board does have a job role that encompasses the role of a Data 

Protection Officer. However, the job description has recently been reviewed 
and is currently going through the job matching process.  Once the process 

is completed we will provide you with the relevant information. 
 

2. If yes, please could you provide a current job description for that 
role. 

Please refer to Q1.  
 

3. If you are an NHS organisation, please could you also provide the 
detailed 'Agenda for Change' evaluation match analysis that 

supports the job description. 
Please refer to Q1.  


